 Penkridge Parish Council  
 
Notice Of Co-Option for 
One Parish Councillor  
Penkridge South East Ward &

The Returning Officer of South Staffordshire District Council has confirmed that following the Parish Council Elections on 4th May there is one Casual Vacancy and the Parish Council can now fill the Casual Vacancy by Co-option.  

If you are interested in serving as a Parish Councillor, please send a written expression of interest to the Parish Clerk along with a personal statement giving reasons why you are interested in joining the Parish Council and what particular set of skills and experience you feel you can bring to the role.  

Candidates for Co-Option are required to declare or certify in writing that they meet the criteria for eligibility set out in the Local Government Act 1972, Section 79, and are not disqualified under the 1972 Act.

The closing date for the written submission interest is Friday 29th September 2023 

Haling Dene Centre, Cannock Road, Penkridge, Stafford  ST19 5DT  Tel 01785 714157
Email: clerk@penkridgeparishcouncil.co.uk 
  
